
Dear Colleagues, 
 

NATA, the Network for the Advancement of PBM, Haemostasis and Thrombosis, is 
providing 12 Trainee Travel Grants to attend the annual congress NATA24 in Bologna, 
Italy, 18-20 April (https://nataonline.com/annual-symposium/), application deadline 15 
January. 
  
Please would you share the information with your members to ensure that your young 
colleagues have the opportunity to attend the most important PBM event in Europe, learn 
about best clinical practice in patient blood management (PBM), the management of 
anaemia and iron deficiency, critical bleeding and thrombosis from the greatest international 
experts. 
  
Important deadlines: 

• Trainee Travel Grant - 15 January 
• Abstract Submission - 31 January 
• Early Bird - 14 February 

More information - https://nataonline.com/annual-symposium/ 

Thank you for your support and partnership.  

Should you need further information please do not hesitate to contact us. We look 

forward to many of your members joining us in Bologna in April.  

Yours sincerely, 

Prof Jens 
MEIER 

Chair NATA 

Chair and Head of 
Anaesthesiology 
and Intensive Care 

Department of 
Medicine, 

Johannes Kepler 
University and 
Kepler University 
Hospital 

Linz, Austria 

 Prof Sigismond LASOCKI 

 Chair NATA Scientific Committee 

 Head of Anaesthesiology & Critical Care Department, 

 University Hospital Angers 

 Angers, France 

 President, College of Professors of Anaesthesiology and Critical      Care of 
France 
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